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COMMENTS 

SUBMITTED ON BEHALF OF THE STAFF OF 

THE PUBLIC UTLITIES COMMISSION OF OHIO 

         

 

On December 3, 2020, the audit report of the Alternative Energy Rider (AER) of 

the Dayton Power and Light Company (DP&L or Company), prepared by Larkin & 

Associates PLLC (Larkin) for the June 1, 2016 through May 31, 2020 period, was filed 

in Case No. 20-0553-EL-RDR. In general, the Staff of the Public Utilities Commission 

of Ohio (Staff) agrees with the findings and recommendations presented in the audit 

report, and recommends that the Commission adopt Larkin’s recommendations and 

require the next auditor to review their implementation. The Staff reserves the right to 

file reply comments on any specific findings or recommendations contested in other 

comments filed in this case.  
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Respectfully submitted, 

 

Dave Yost 

Ohio Attorney General 

 

John Jones 

Section Chief 

 

 

/s/ Chelsea R. Fletcher  

Chelsea R. Fletcher 

Kyle L. Kern 

Assistant Attorneys General 

Public Utilities Section 

30 East Broad Street, 26th Floor 

Columbus, OH  43215-3793 

614.644.8754 (telephone) 

877.695.1284 (fax) 

chelsea.fletcher@ohioattorneygeneral.gov  

kyle.kern@ohioattorneygeneral.gov 
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PROOF OF SERVICE 

I hereby certify that a true copy of the foregoing Comments submitted on behalf 

of the Staff of the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, was served via electronic mail 

upon the following Parties of Record, this 30th day of March, 2021. 

 

/s/ Chelsea R. Fletcher  

Chelsea R. Fletcher 

Assistant Attorney General 

 

Parties of Record: 

 

Christopher C. Hollon  

FARUKI PLL 

110 North Main Street, Suite 1600 

Dayton, OH 45402 

chollon@ficlaw.com  

 

Attorney for The Dayton Power and Light Company 

mailto:chollon@ficlaw.com
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